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The Secretary,

Lloyd's Bsgis%er of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street,

bondon, E.OC, .

Pear 8ir,

: Yo scknowledge with thanks your letter dated 23rd
?=1y with copy of Report of Burvey held at Glesgow in February
E?aat.

We understood from the firet paregraph that we ghould

vixpeat s further report bearing upon the opinion expressed in the

ece:md paragraph of our letter dated 17th July, but the last
%entence of your second persgraph may indicate That you RES Wiving
%0 near from us, We shall be glad to have & gpecial damage report
;t your convenience,

The fact seems to be estahlished in the report which

%ﬁu have sent us that the fault lay in the repair which g D
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izecuted between let and 14th Dece ber







